Frlday 25th March 2022

FROM THE HEADTEACHER

Virtual parent meeting links have now been sent to parents via Eschools.
Please contact the school office, if you have not received a link or need to
re-arrange your appointment time.

Can we also please request that parents supervise their children at
pickup time on the upper and lower playground and respect school
property as well as put equipment back after use. On the lower site in
particular, staff will already have cleared toys away by the end of the
school day and if your children then use the toys outside the pre-school/
reception areaq, whilst you are waiting to collect other children, staff are
having to re-tidy the area once more. Thank you for your support

MESSAGE FROM THE PTFA CRISP PACKET RECYCLING

The Crisp Packet Recycling Scheme - nfortunately, Terracycle, who we send our ’l‘
is closing on 8th April "’
ooy crisp packets to recycle with, will stop at
Thentt Easter so we are collecting together our last l

boxes to send off. Please bring in your crisp

Thanksfor il yoursuppor dpl kp ecycling!

o

(20 packets by next Friday 1 April to send off

EASTER EGGSTRAVAGANZA UPDATE: In response to the current wave of COVID cases, the
PTFA have decided to CANCEL this year's Easter event. Fingers crossed for lots of chocolat-
ey fun next year!

SCHOOL UNIFORM SHOP! Get your uniform for the summer term! Contact Camille—

see poster overleaf for details. We are gratefully accepting any item of preloved uni-
form, please bring donations to the office!

www.newton-poppleford.devon.sch.uk 01395 568300

>4 admin@newton-poppleford.devon.sch.uk
The Twilight after school club phone numberis @07513269489




PTFA Pre-loved
Uniform Shop

Good for Your pocket! All ltems
Good for the PTFAL

Good for the Planet! 50p -£2

° Table top sales at PTFA events

e Pick up from school ANY TIME
throughout the year by arrangement

Contact Camille to ask about - A
the items You need on : . g ad Th - .
OFF09 496029 ; , R0 £V 15 15
or camillevilehes@me.com O : B AWt o U r g Q m z -

dynamescricket.co.uk

Sidmouth Girls Dynamos returns this May 2022.
Registration is now open!

Dynamos Cricket is an ECB initiative aimed at 8-11-year-olds wanting to try cricket for the first time.
At Sidmouth, Dynamos is an exclusive all-girl introduction to cricket for 8-11 years.

For more information about Sidmouth Girls Cricket and to get involved please contact.
Antony Cox | Girls Cricket Coordinator | ECB Level 2 Coach

Email: girlscricket@sidmouthcricketclub.co.uk

sidmouth.play-cricket.com

Donations of pre-loved uniform

° welcome any time. Please leave ?
with the school office.

Thank you!

Y

NEWTON POPPLEFORD PRIMARY SCHOOL

SIDMOUTH GIRLS STORM
U13 SOFTBALL

LAUNCHING
SUMMER
2022

WE NEED YOU!

Parent Drop in Session

Join us for coffee, cake and support.

Come and get to know other parents and
relax.

Debbie Tollerfield: SENDCO

and
Cara Shepherd; Parent Support Advisor
will be around to answer questions and
signpost to support available.

It's also a lovely opportunity to meet new
people, so please do come and join us.

Our next session will run on Wednesday
April 6th 2022

2.30pm until 3.30pm

In the school library.

If you are unable to attend, and would like

any signposting or support please do contact
Cara on;or email

cshepherd@sidmouthcollege.devon sch.uk

Training takes place on Fridays ’
from April with league fixtures
across the summer. WE GAME )
For more information please email: girlscricket@sidmouthcricketclub.co.uk
>,



